
November Booster Meeting Minutes 

October Minutes read and approved 

Financial report read and approved 

Thank you to all who attended our last booster meeting. We love seeing new faces!! 

OUR NEXT BOOSTER MEETING IS Thursday December 19th  @ 5:30PM 

OLD BUSINESS 

Guest Speaker- Mr. David Brown with the Bedford County Board of Education. Discussed the possibility 

and options for a new Cascade concession stand. The baseball concessions stand will be torn down. The 

suggestion has been made for there to be 1 concession stand with 2 sides (athletics one side and band 

one side) with new, larger bathrooms.  

Transfer $623.50 to bank- Motion made and approved. 

Trunk or Treat @ Newton Nissan South. Sign-up genius sent out for volunteers. We currently have 29 

people signed up to help. This will be a walk-thru event this year instead of drive-thru.  

Upcoming competitions and the food for those events.  APSU- Call time is 6:30a and leave by 8a. 

Performance @ 12p. The kids will have sandwiches provided for lunch and will have a walking taco bar 

for dinner (time depending on finals performance time). COC- Call time @ 7:30a and prelims 

performance @ 12:30p. Sandwiches with be provided for lunch and Pizza for dinner.  State- We perform 

@ 11:26a. Sandwiches will be provided for lunch and we will purchase dinner provided by Stewart’s 

Creek.  

Fundraiser updates and new information. All fundraisers are required to be approved by the central 

office and turned in 60 days in advance. We will try to get the calendar fundraiser approved for 

November.  

Uniforms- Boys need to meet Mrs. Dawn before or after practice on Thursday to have their uniforms 

worked on. Girls need to try on undershirts Thursday also. The girls need to pay $10 for the undershirts. 

The maestro donor’s logos have been attached to the band trailer by Austin Lankford. 

We need to get a new 1,000 watt smoke machine. Motion made, second, and approved. 

NEW BUSINESS 

November Calendar Fundraiser- Launched on Tuesday Nov 7th.  

Maestro sponsor gifts have been sent out. 

Concession stand updates- Current stand will be torn down. There will be a whole new entrance/ticket 

booth, bathrooms, and 2 concession stands. Need to move the freezer out of the concession stand. Not 

sure who gets the warmer. 



Still unable to give the rocket away. Several props and fryers from the concession stand still need to be 

placed in the shed. Mark will reach out to some people to set up a day/time to clean out the concession 

stand and shed/trailers.  

Letterman Jackets- Order forms will be sent out this week. They will unfortunately not arrive before 

Christmas. 

Costumes- What are we doing with the costumes? We will hold on to the costumes for the concert 

contest. Regular uniforms need to be washed after the Christmas parade.   

Should we order “Pit Crew” shirts for the pit helpers? We may be able to have the band shirt ordered but 

have “pit crew” on the back instead of the band schedule. Phil and Mark will work on some sort of logo. 

Ask Mrs. Sorrells if we could paint the trailer parking spots so people know not to park there. 

Trailers- As the band and props keep growing, we may need to buy 1 or 2 additional trailers. We will also 

need to get some repairs done to the current trailers. Will start asking around at the different trailer 

companies to see if we could get some donations. 

AS ALWAYS, YOU CAN CONTINUE TO DONATE MONEY FOR FREE: Sign up for KROGER REWARDS. Simply 

go to www.Kroger.com/communityrewards and select CASCADE CHAMPIONS BAND BOOSTERS. This is 

important as there are schools with similar name out there. A portion of the money you spend will go to 

the band. 


